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Summary: OIG Unable to Substantiate Allegations Against a 
Former OIA Employee 
Report Date: September 11, 2017 
  
We investigated allegations that a former Office of International Affairs (OIA) employee stole 
Government-owned furniture, instructed ombudsman employees to remove and destroy alien 
registration forms, unlawfully employed and compensated an alien volunteer in violation of 
procurement regulations, and instructed an employee to delete information from the ombudsman 
office computers.  

Our investigation was unable to substantiate the allegations.  

This is a summary of a report that was issued to OIA for any action deemed appropriate. 

 


